
 

  

     Cycling to School 

It’s wonderful to see so many children and families cycling to school each day! However, 

it does get very busy around school, so in the interest of safety, please can we ask all chil-

dren and adults dismount and walk their bicycles on the footpaths around the school site. 

Thank you. 

Also, don’t forget that we do have a bike shed near the lower gate if you would like to 

leave your child’s bike at school during the day. 

 Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  

Over the last two weeks, children all over the school have been immersed in their new learning for the term. Our 

bespoke GREEN Curriculum has been providing lots of exciting and engaging learning experiences for all. We’ve 

had a Roman Vs Celts battle in Year 4, fossil hunting in Year 2, outdoor art in Year 3 and even Ancient Egyptian 

exploring at Truro Museum in Year 5 to name but a few! The school really has been a hive of learning activity 

which has been wonderful to see… and the term has only just begun! 

If you’d like to find out more about our GREEN Curriculum, just follow this link:Our GREEN Curriculum | Perranporth School  

      School Uniform Reminders 

As you probably already know, at Perranporth School we’re very proud of our school uni-

form and like our children to look super smart. To this end, we’d really like to enlist parent 

and family support in making sure we stick to all of the different aspects of school uniform 

with a few reminders: 

Children shouldn’t wear jewellery. No necklaces/chains, bracelets/wristbands, rings 

etc and only stud earrings allowed 

Long hair, (shoulder length or longer), should be tied up 

Black footwear to be worn on uniform days, (trainers can be worn for PE days) 

On PE days, only school jumpers/fleeces/cardigans should be worn over PE shirts if needed - not hoodies or 

other sports wear 

Thank you very much for your support. 

https://www.perranporth.cornwall.sch.uk/our-green-curriculum/


School Photos 

Just a date for your diary… Start practising your best smile, because on Thursday 28th Septem-

ber children will be having their individual and sibling photographs. 

  Is my child too ill for school? 

We really appreciate that sometimes it’s difficult to know if your child is 

well enough to attend school or not. It’s hard to keep up with guid-

ance and tricky if you’re unsure if some illnesses are allowed and oth-

ers aren’t. Well, the NHS have produced a very helpful guide for par-

ents and families regarding common childhood illnesses and when 

children should or shouldn’t attend school. 

Please follow this link to read the details: 

 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
Is my child too ill for school?%20-%20NHS%20(www.nhs.uk)

